
 
      

  

 
 
 
 
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
February 28, 2007 
 
Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Re:  Docket No. 05-035-47: In the Matter of the Application of PacifiCorp for Approval 

of a 2009 Request for Proposals for Flexible Resource 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard:  
 

Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing an original and five copies of 
PacifiCorp’s draft Request for Proposals (“RFP”) in clean and redlined format.  An electronic 
version of this filing is provided on the enclosed CD. 
 

This draft RFP incorporates the Commission’s recommendations set forth in the 
Commission’s Suggested Modifications, issued in the above-referenced docket on December 21, 
2006.  The redline copy of the RFP will show the specific changes made in this version of the 
RFP as compared to the last-filed version.  With these modifications to the draft RFP and in 
accordance with Utah Code § 54-17-201(2), Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that 
the Commission issue an order approving the draft RFP and the proposed solicitation process. 

 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding 

this filing be addressed to: 
 

By E-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, Oregon, 97232 
 
By fax:    (503) 813-6060 

Please Reply To: 
 

Dean S. Brockbank, Senior Counsel 
Suite 2300 

Direct Dial (801) 220- 4568 
Fax  (801) 220-3299 

 email:  dean.brockbank@pacificorp.com 



 
 
 

Informal inquiries may be addressed to me at the above number or to Stacey Kusters at 
(503) 813-5351. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dean Brockbank 
Sr. Counsel 
 
cc:  Service List 
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